Mr. Ralph Cannon, Esquire Magazine, 919 No. Michigan Ave., Chicago, Illinois.

Dear Ralph:

While in Kansas City last night attending the play-off of the N.C.A.A. games, I picked up a Kansas City Star in which Mr. C. E. McBride, the sports editor, gives a resume of Mark Cox's article on "The World Series of Basketball".

of March 26th which gives a fairly comprehensive resume of the history of that tournament. I thought you might want to see it because it does show some discrepancies and emissions in Mark Cox's article.

With all good wishes, I am

Very cordially yours,

FCA:AH Bno. Director of Physical Education, Varsity Basketball Coach.